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June 20, 2023

Senator Warren Petersen
President of the Senate
1700 W. Washington Street
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: SB 1583

President Petersen,
I have vetoed SB1583.

State law already requires offenders that are deemed the most dangerous to be published on the
Arizona Department of Public Safety (DPS) Sex Offender Information website. DPS will
continue to ensure this information is readily available to the public.

I look forward to continuing to work on legislative solutions to keep Arizona families and
communities safe.

Singerel

Katie Hobbs
Governor
State of Arizona

e:
Speaker Toma

Senator Rogers

Chief Clerk of the House

Secretary of the Senate
Secretary Fontes

1700 WEST WASHINGTON STREET, PHOENIX, ARIZONA 85007
602-542-4331 ® WWW.azgovernor.gov



